
 
 

Dr. Rubin’s Mini Medical School 
at Edward Hospital 

 

Dr. Rubin’s Mini-Medical School is a community service program created in 2004.  Our 

programs are designed to encourage motivated high school students to become physicians and 

surgeons.  Applications for our Mini Medical School for High School Students are now available 

on our website: www.MiniMedicalSchool.com . 

 

The Mini Medical School for High School Students Program is a competitive program. This year 

we are offering the program to two groups, one meeting on Saturdays and the other on Sundays. 

This will hopefully allow us to offer the program to all qualified students.  We will meet on the 

following dates: 

 

Saturdays Jan 20 Jan 27 Feb 10 Feb 24 Mar 3 Mar 18 

Sundays Jan 21 Jan 28 Feb 11 Feb 25 Mar 4 Mar 18 

 

The Saturday class meets for the first 5 sessions from 3-6 PM with arrival starting at 2:30 PM.   

The last session is Sunday March 18
th

 at 1-3 PM at Edward Hospital. The Sunday class meets for 

the first 5 sessions from 2-5 PM with arrival starting at 1:30 PM.  The last session is Sunday 

March 18
th

 at 4-6 PM at Edward Hospital. 

 

The program provides a very intense overview of the typical courses learned in Med School with 

a series of complementary hands on experiences typical of 2
nd

 and 3
rd

 year med students. Parents 

are invited to the last session when students will be provided a chance to review all the 

procedures learned along with their parents and hear a lecture on how to obtain admission to 

medical school as well as other health fields. We will conclude with our graduation ceremony.  

Students must be able to attend all 6 sessions to fully benefit from this program.    

 

Admission to this program is competitive.  There is no fee to apply. This program is appropriate 

for advanced sophomores, juniors and senior students.  Applications will be processed as they 

are received.  Student finalists will be offered an interview. The deadline for us to receive a 

complete application is October 31, 2017.  

 

Any student who is interested in becoming a physician or surgeon will benefit from this program.  

To apply, visit our website and either download an application or submit an online application. 

 
 

www.MiniMedicalSchool.com 

 

*** The distribution of this information and materials through the school district does not imply 

School District 203  endorsement. 

http://www.minimedicalschool.com/
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